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Friday 15th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are happy to have booked The Peak Centre, Edale for the Year 4 residential on 
Wednesday 23rd April – Friday 25th April 2025.   
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to develop their independence skills and take 
part in the many exciting activities which could include: archery, bush-craft, hiking and 
climbing. This residential trip has run for a few years now and every time, the children 
return having had a wonderful time.  
 
Please look at the Peak Centre’s webpage www.peakcentre.org.uk if you would like further  
information. 
 
The cost will be £187.66 for your child’s two-night stay.  
This will cover the cost of travel, accommodation, food, activities and instructor costs. 
The cost of this can be spread throughout the year on ParentPay, with full payment 
needing to be made by Friday 7th March 2025. 
 
It is not the policy of the school to provide assistance in the above circumstance. As a 
school, however, we do not want anyone to miss out on an opportunity like this for 
financial reasons.  If you are in financial difficulty, please contact us as we may be able to 
signpost some sources of support.  
 
If your child would like to participate in the Y4 residential, please provide your 
consent and a non-refundable deposit of £20 on ParentPay by Friday 20th 
December 2024.   
 
Further details, including dates of meetings, kit list etc, will follow.  
 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 3/4 team 


